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  Refugee Alan Gratz,2017-07-25 The award-winning,
#1 New York Times bestselling novel from Alan
Gratz tells the timely--and timeless--story of
three different kids seeking refuge. A New York
Times bestseller! JOSEF is a Jewish boy living in
1930s Nazi Germany. With the threat of
concentration camps looming, he and his family
board a ship bound for the other side of the
world... ISABEL is a Cuban girl in 1994. With
riots and unrest plaguing her country, she and her
family set out on a raft, hoping to find safety in
America... MAHMOUD is a Syrian boy in 2015. With
his homeland torn apart by violence and
destruction, he and his family begin a long trek
toward Europe... All three kids go on harrowing
journeys in search of refuge. All will face
unimaginable dangers -- from drownings to bombings
to betrayals. But there is always the hope of
tomorrow. And although Josef, Isabel, and Mahmoud
are separated by continents and decades, shocking
connections will tie their stories together in the
end. As powerful and poignant as it is action-
packed and page-turning, this highly acclaimed
novel has been on the New York Times bestseller
list for more than four years and continues to
change readers' lives with its meaningful takes on
survival, courage, and the quest for home.
  A Game of Thrones George R. R. Martin,2003-01-01
NOW THE ACCLAIMED HBO SERIES GAME OF THRONES—THE
MASTERPIECE THAT BECAME A CULTURAL PHENOMENON
Winter is coming. Such is the stern motto of House
Stark, the northernmost of the fiefdoms that owe
allegiance to King Robert Baratheon in far-off
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King’s Landing. There Eddard Stark of Winterfell
rules in Robert’s name. There his family dwells in
peace and comfort: his proud wife, Catelyn; his
sons Robb, Brandon, and Rickon; his daughters
Sansa and Arya; and his bastard son, Jon Snow. Far
to the north, behind the towering Wall, lie savage
Wildings and worse—unnatural things relegated to
myth during the centuries-long summer, but proving
all too real and all too deadly in the turning of
the season. Yet a more immediate threat lurks to
the south, where Jon Arryn, the Hand of the King,
has died under mysterious circumstances. Now
Robert is riding north to Winterfell, bringing his
queen, the lovely but cold Cersei, his son, the
cruel, vainglorious Prince Joffrey, and the
queen’s brothers Jaime and Tyrion of the powerful
and wealthy House Lannister—the first a swordsman
without equal, the second a dwarf whose stunted
stature belies a brilliant mind. All are heading
for Winterfell and a fateful encounter that will
change the course of kingdoms. Meanwhile, across
the Narrow Sea, Prince Viserys, heir of the fallen
House Targaryen, which once ruled all of Westeros,
schemes to reclaim the throne with an army of
barbarian Dothraki—whose loyalty he will purchase
in the only coin left to him: his beautiful yet
innocent sister, Daenerys.
  The Conduct of Life Ralph Waldo Emerson,1884
  Wuthering Heights Emily Bronte,2020-09-28
Wuthering Heights is the name of Mr. HeathcliffÕs
dwelling. ÔWutheringÕ being a significant
provincial adjective, descriptive of the
atmospheric tumult to which its station is exposed
in stormy weather. Pure, bracing ventilation they
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must have up there at all times, indeed: one may
guess the power of the north wind blowing over the
edge, by the excessive slant of a few stunted firs
at the end of the house; and by a range of gaunt
thorns all stretching their limbs one way, as if
craving alms of the sun. Happily, the architect
had foresight to build it strong: the narrow
windows are deeply set in the wall, and the
corners defended with large jutting stones. Before
passing the threshold, I paused to admire a
quantity of grotesque carving lavished over the
front, and especially about the principal door;
above which, among a wilderness of crumbling
griffins and shameless little boys, I detected the
date Ô1500,Õ and the name ÔHareton Earnshaw.Õ I
would have made a few comments, and requested a
short history of the place from the surly owner;
but his attitude at the door appeared to demand my
speedy entrance, or complete departure, and I had
no desire to aggravate his impatience previous to
inspecting the penetralium. One stop brought us
into the family sitting-room, without any
introductory lobby or passage: they call it here
Ôthe houseÕ pre-eminently. It includes kitchen and
parlour, generally; but I believe at Wuthering
Heights the kitchen is forced to retreat
altogether into another quarter: at least I
distinguished a chatter of tongues, and a clatter
of culinary utensils, deep within; and I observed
no signs of roasting, boiling, or baking, about
the huge fireplace; nor any glitter of copper
saucepans and tin cullenders on the walls. One
end, indeed, reflected splendidly both light and
heat from ranks of immense pewter dishes,



5

interspersed with silver jugs and tankards,
towering row after row, on a vast oak dresser, to
the very roof. The latter had never been under-
drawn: its entire anatomy lay bare to an inquiring
eye, except where a frame of wood laden with
oatcakes and clusters of legs of beef, mutton, and
ham, concealed it. Above the chimney were sundry
villainous old guns, and a couple of horse-
pistols: and, by way of ornament, three gaudily-
painted canisters disposed along its ledge. The
floor was of smooth, white stone; the chairs,
high-backed, primitive structures, painted green:
one or two heavy black ones lurking in the shade.
In an arch under the dresser reposed a huge,
liver-coloured bitch pointer, surrounded by a
swarm of squealing puppies; and other dogs haunted
other recesses.
  Wolverine vs. the Marvel Universe ,2017-03-28
Wolverine takes on all comers in a collection of
his classic brawls with Marvel's finest! Sparks
fly as Adamantium claws strike Captain America's
shield! Wolverine and Daredevil battle over
Bushwacker! Spider-Man's world is forever changed
in an espionage thriller! Wolverine renews
rivalries with a gray Hulk, has a nightmarish
showdown with Venom, and tackles Avengers, New
Warriors and more -but his mighty melee with Thor
will be legendary! And, in an incredible tale,
Logan faces the entire Marvel Universe when a
deadly plague transforms everyone -human and
superhuman -into savage, cannibalistic predators.
COLLECTING: CAPTAIN AMERICA ANNUAL 8, DAREDEVIL
(1964) 249, SPIDER-MAN VS. WOLVERINE, INCREDIBLE
HULK (1968) 340, WOLVERINE (1988) 134, WOLVERINE
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VS. THOR 1-3, MARVEL UNIVERSE VS. WOLVERINE 1-4,
MATERIAL FROM MARVEL COMICS PRESENTS (1988)
117-122
  LEAVES OF GRASS WALT WHITMAN,1892
  A Clash of Kings George R. R. Martin,2003-01-01
THE BOOK BEHIND THE SECOND SEASON OF GAME OF
THRONES, AN ORIGINAL SERIES NOW ON HBO. A SONG OF
ICE AND FIRE: BOOK TWO In this thrilling sequel to
A Game of Thrones, George R. R. Martin has created
a work of unsurpassed vision, power, and
imagination. A Clash of Kings transports us to a
world of revelry and revenge, wizardry and warfare
unlike any we have ever experienced. A comet the
color of blood and flame cuts across the sky. And
from the ancient citadel of Dragonstone to the
forbidding shores of Winterfell, chaos reigns. Six
factions struggle for control of a divided land
and the Iron Throne of the Seven Kingdoms,
preparing to stake their claims through tempest,
turmoil, and war. It is a tale in which brother
plots against brother and the dead rise to walk in
the night. Here a princess masquerades as an
orphan boy; a knight of the mind prepares a poison
for a treacherous sorceress; and wild men descend
from the Mountains of the Moon to ravage the
countryside. Against a backdrop of incest and
fratricide, alchemy and murder, victory may go to
the men and women possessed of the coldest steel .
. . and the coldest hearts. For when kings clash,
the whole land trembles.
  Frostburn Wolfgang Baur,James Jacobs,George
Strayton,2004 A complete guide to playing D&D in
the ice and snow. This 4-color supplement begins a
new series of releases that focus on how the
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environment can affect D&D gameplay in every
capacity. Frostburn contains rules on how to adapt
to hazardous cold-weather conditions, such as
navigating terrain with snow and ice and surviving
in bitter cold or harsh weather. There are
expanded rules for environmental hazards and
manipulation of cold weather elements, as well as
new spells, feats, magic items, and prestige
classes. New monsters associated with icy realms
are included, as well as variants on current
monsters. There is enough adventure material
included for months of gameplay.
  Air Force Handbook 10-644 Survival Evasion
Resistance Escape Operations, 27 March 2017 United
States Government Us Air Force,2017-06-06 Air
Force Handbook 10-644 Survival Evasion Resistance
Escape (SERE) Operations 27 March 2017 This
handbook describes the various environmental
conditions affecting human survival, and describes
isolated personnel (IP) activities necessary to
survive during successful evasion or isolating
events leading to successful recovery. It is the
fundamental reference document providing guidance
for any USAF service member who has the potential
to become isolated; deviations require sound
judgment and careful consideration. This
publication provides considerations to be used in
planning and execution for effective mission
accomplishment of formal USAF Survival, Evasion,
Resistance, and Escape (SERE) training,
environmentally specific SERE training, and combat
survival continuation training programs. The
tactics, techniques, and procedures in this
publication are recognized best practices
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presenting a solid foundation to assist USAF
service members to maintain life and return with
honor from isolating events.
  The Second Jungle Book Rudyard Kipling,1897
Presents the further adventures of Mowgli, a boy
reared by a pack of wolves, and the wild animals
of the jungle. Also includes other short stories
set in India.
  Complete Adventurer Jesse Decker,2005 This
essential sourcebook serves primarily as a player
resource focused on adventuring skills for
characters of any class. It also provides new
information on several organizations and guilds.
  Detransition, Baby Torrey Peters,2021-01-12
NATIONAL BESTSELLER • The lives of three
women—transgender and cisgender—collide after an
unexpected pregnancy forces them to confront their
deepest desires in “one of the most celebrated
novels of the year” (Time) “Reading this novel is
like holding a live wire in your hand.”—Vulture
Named one of the Best Books of the Year by more
than twenty publications, including The New York
Times Book Review, Entertainment Weekly, NPR,
Time, Vogue, Esquire, Vulture, and Autostraddle
PEN/Hemingway Award Winner • Finalist for the
Lambda Literary Award, the National Book Critics
Circle Award, and the Gotham Book Prize •
Longlisted for The Women’s Prize • Roxane Gay’s
Audacious Book Club Pick • New York Times Editors’
Choice Reese almost had it all: a loving
relationship with Amy, an apartment in New York
City, a job she didn't hate. She had scraped
together what previous generations of trans women
could only dream of: a life of mundane, bourgeois
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comforts. The only thing missing was a child. But
then her girlfriend, Amy, detransitioned and
became Ames, and everything fell apart. Now Reese
is caught in a self-destructive pattern: avoiding
her loneliness by sleeping with married men. Ames
isn't happy either. He thought detransitioning to
live as a man would make life easier, but that
decision cost him his relationship with Reese—and
losing her meant losing his only family. Even
though their romance is over, he longs to find a
way back to her. When Ames's boss and lover,
Katrina, reveals that she's pregnant with his
baby—and that she's not sure whether she wants to
keep it—Ames wonders if this is the chance he's
been waiting for. Could the three of them form
some kind of unconventional family—and raise the
baby together? This provocative debut is about
what happens at the emotional, messy, vulnerable
corners of womanhood that platitudes and good
intentions can't reach. Torrey Peters brilliantly
and fearlessly navigates the most dangerous taboos
around gender, sex, and relationships, gifting us
a thrillingly original, witty, and deeply moving
novel.
  Monster Manual Two Ed Bonny,Jeff Grubb,Rich
Redman,Skip Williams,Steve Winter,2002 This
indispensable supplement contains information on
nearly 200 new monstersfor any D&D game. It
provides descriptions for a vast array of new
creatures, with an emphasis on higher-level
creatures to provide experienced gamers
withtougher foes to overcome. (Gamebooks)
  Where We Found a Whale Brian M. Fagan,2008
  The Creativity Project Colby Sharp,2018-03-13
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Book advocate Colby Sharp presents more than forty
beloved, award-winning, diverse and bestselling
authors and illustrators in a creative challenge!
Colby Sharp invited more than forty authors and
illustrators to provide story starters for each
other; photos, drawings, poems, prose, or anything
they could dream up. When they received their
prompts, they responded by transforming these
seeds into any form of creative work they wanted
to share. The result is a stunning collection of
words, art, poetry, and stories by some of our
most celebrated children book creators. A section
of extra story starters by every contributor
provides fresh inspiration for readers to create
works of their own. Here is an innovative book
that offers something for every kind of reader and
creator! With contributions by Sherman Alexie, Tom
Angleberger, Jessixa Bagley, Tracey Baptiste,
Sophie Blackall, Lisa Brown, Peter Brown, Lauren
Castillo, Kate DiCamillo, Margarita Engle, Deborah
Freedman, Adam Gidwitz, Chris Grabenstein,
Jennifer L. Holm, Victoria Jamieson, Travis
Jonker, Jess Keating, Laurie Keller, Jarret J.
Krosoczka, Kirby Larson, Minh Lê, Grace Lin, Kate
Messner, Daniel Nayeri, Naomi Shihab Nye, Debbie
Ohi, R.J. Palacio, Linda Sue Park, Dav Pilkey,
Andrea Davis Pinkney, Jewell Parker Rhodes, Dan
Santat, Gary Schmidt, John Schu, Colby Sharp, Bob
Shea, Liesl Shurtliff, Lemony Snicket, Laurel
Snyder, Javaka Steptoe, Mariko Tamaki, Linda
Urban, Frank Viva, and Kat Yeh.
  Northern Lights Philip Pullman,2017-10-19 The
first volume in Philip Pullman's groundbreaking
HIS DARK MATERIALS trilogy, now a thrilling,
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critically acclaimed BBC/HBO television series.
First published in 1995, and acclaimed as a modern
masterpiece, this first book in the series won the
UK's top awards for children's literature. Without
this child, we shall all die. Lyra Belacqua and
her animal daemon live half-wild and carefree
among scholars of Jordan College, Oxford. The
destiny that awaits her will take her to the
frozen lands of the Arctic, where witch-clans
reign and ice-bears fight. Her extraordinary
journey will have immeasurable consequences far
beyond her own world... This edition has a
beautiful cover from celebrated artist, Chris
Wormell.
  The Land of Painted Caves Jean M.
Auel,2011-03-29 This Enhanced Edition contains
exclusive content including the first chapter of
the unabridged audiobook and eight videos. These
videos include footage from 'Jean M. Auel in
conversation with Chris Stringer' a sell-out event
which took place on the 28th February 2011 at
London's Natural History Museum, as well as videos
about the eighteen lucky competition winners who
influenced the making of the limited edition
Augmented Reality hardback. Please note this a
large file that will take time to download over
slower connections. Europe is in the grip of the
Ice Age. Its harsh but spectacularly beautiful
terrain supports many varieties of animals but few
people. They are Cro-Magnons - the first
anatomically modern people - and Neanderthals, the
other race with whom we shared that cold, ancient
land. Ayla is a Cro-Magnon child who lost her
parents in an earthquake and was adopted by a
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tribe of Neanderthal, the Clan. The Clan's wary
suspicion was gradually transformed into
acceptance of this girl, so different from them,
under the guidance of its medicine woman Iza and
its wise holy man Creb. But Broud, the Clan's
future leader, becomes an implacable enemy, and
causes her exile. Forced into dangerous isolation,
she eventually finds her soul mate and fellow Cro-
Magnon, Jondalar. Their epic journey across Europe
is complete and Ayla and Jondalar join his people
in the region now known as south-west France.
Settling into the rhythm of life in the Ninth
Cave, the couple find much pleasure in their baby
daughter and in being reunited with friends and
family. Ayla plays a vital role in the area of
healing: her knowledge of plants and herbs,
gleaned from her days with the Clan, strike awe in
her new tribe. They are also both impressed by and
wary of her uncanny affinity with long-time
companions, the mare Whinney and Wolf. But, torn
between her desire to concentrate on her new child
and the rigours of her training as a Zelandoni
acolyte, Ayla finds her relationship with Jondalar
moving into stormy waters. Can she manage to
balance her sense of destiny with her heart?
  The Book of the Lion Sir Alfred Edward
Pease,1987
  Races of Stone Jesse Decker,David
Noonan,Michelle Lyons,2004 From gnomes to dwarves,
this new Dungeons & Dragons( sourcebook details
various mountain-dwelling races.
  The Writer's Way Jack Rawlins,1996 Leading
students step by step through the writing process,
from pre-writing to the final draft, this text is
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based upon the theory that people learn best by
doing the whole thing to be learned and doing it
often, surrounded by examples and in a context
that offers immediate personal rewards. It focuses
on personal motivation, interaction with other
writers, and revision, and includes 47 student
papers which serve as models for skills such as
abstracting, revising and peer editing.
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